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Date:  Friday, February 28, 2020 

Reference: UNDPIRH-202002-RFQ-04 - Design and Development of Mobile App 

Subject: Clarification Letter 2 and Extension to Deadline  

Deadline: Monday, March 09, 2020 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Please be informed that, further to inquiries from prospective Offerors, we are sending both the 

clarification request received and the respective UNDP response to all invited Offerors and posting on 

relevant procurement websites along with revised RfQ document in accordance with our standard 

practices.  

 
Clarification Note: 

No: Question Answers / Corrections 

1 We are interested in submitting our proposal 
for the above mentioned RFQ. We noticed that 
the procurement documents provided by you 
state that a license to perform business in 
Azerbaijan is required. We would like to know 
whether we could apply for the above project 
with a provisional statement that we would 
obtain the necessary license from the 
Azerbaijan authorities once our quote has been 
selected by you. 

The necessary license perform business in Azerbaijan 
should be sent with proposal, as this is one of the 
criteria for evaluation of proposals. 

 

Please note the tender deadline has been extended: 

 

Please be informed that our RfQ dated Tuesday, February 18, 2020 with reference number 

UNDPIRH-202002-RFQ-04 - Design and Development of Mobile App, which was originally stated as 

Monday, March 02, 2020 17:00 (Istanbul time zone, GMT +3) in the RfQ, has been extended until 

Monday, March 09, 2020, 17:00 (Istanbul Time, GMT +3). 

 

In this regard, you are kindly requested to submit your bids latest by Monday, March 09, 2020, 17:00 

hrs Istanbul local time (GMT +3) to the address stipulated in our solicitation document. 

 

All other terms and conditions remain the same. 

 

Thank you and best regards, 
 

Procurement IRH Istanbul 
www.eurasia.undp.org  
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